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JUNIOR LIBRARY END OF YEAR COMPETITION
This year to help encourage students to return all their library books, the Junior
Library held a competition to win one of three special Christmas book packs. 

To be entered into the draw all students needed to do was return all their library books before a
certain date.
 

The three winning students were:

Laksh K. 1L
Jonathan S. 4K
Isabella T. 5K

Congratulations to these three students! And a big thank you to all students who returned their
library books back this year.

Mrs Issa and Mr Smith would like to wish all students and their parents and guardians a very
Merry Christmas and a safe and happy New Year!
 

Mrs Arabella Issa and Mr Michael Smith
Junior IRC Library Team
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